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From: susan dunlop <funlop97@gmail.com>
To: <jeffrey.fischbach@cl.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 3/25/2012 9:14 PM

Subject: patio for 631 Snelling

Attachments: Patio Sketch.docx

Hi Jeff,

Here is the information we spoke about.

Attached is just a rough sketch of the dimensions of the proposed patio.

The hours of the patio will be the same as our hours inside. 5pm to 10pm Tuesday through Saturday and
4pm to 9pm on Sunday. We may consider doing brunch on the weekends at some point therefore we
would open at 11am.

All guests will be off the patio by 11pm Tuesday through Saturday and 10pm on Sunday. Staff will be off
the patio by 11:30pm Tuesday through Saturday and 10:30pm on Sunday.

We will contain wine and beer service on the patio through the use of fencing on the East and West ends
of the patio and the sides of our building and the neighboring building on the North and South ends.
Currently there is a wrought iron fence on the East side along Snelling Ave. That will remain in place. We
will construct a fence on the West side.

We will also be adding a doorway to the building that will allow us to seat guests from inside the
restaurant.

Thank you,
Susan and Joanne
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